
CITY OF ARROYO GRANDE 
CITY COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Arroyo Grande City Council will conduct a public hearing 
on TUESDAY, MARCH 8, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., or soon thereafter, in the Council Chamber, 215 
E Branch Street, Arroyo Grande, CA, to consider the following item: 
 
CONSIDERATION OF ARROYO GRANDE COMMUNITY SERVICE GRANT PROGRAM 
ALLOCATIONS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2021-22 
The City Council will consider allocations for the 2021-22 Arroyo Grande Community Service 
Grant Program to assist local non-profit organizations in implementing various service programs 
that directly benefit Arroyo Grande residents. 
 
In compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), the Community 
Development Department has determined the project is exempt per CEQA Guidelines Section 
15061(b)(3) regarding activities that have no potential to result in any significant environmental 
impacts. 
 
The City Council may also discuss other hearings or business items before or after the item listed 
above.  If you challenge the proposed action in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing.  Failure of any 
person to receive the notice shall not constitute grounds for any court to invalidate the action of 
the legislative body for which the notice was given. 
 
Documents related to the project are available in the Community Development Department 
located at 300 E. Branch Street, Arroyo Grande by appointment only. Staff reports are posted 
online 72 hours prior to the meeting.  Please call 473-5420 for more information 
 
 
 
/s/Jessica Matson, City Clerk 
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